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Dear Sir / Madam,  
 

NOTICE OF A BASIC ASSESSMENT, WASTE LICENSE APPLICATION AND 
WATER USE LICENSE APPLICATION PROCESS 

 
On behalf of the client, FX Veneer (Pty) Ltd, do I kindly bring to your attention the following; 

 
Notice is hereby given in terms of Regulation 56 of the regulations published in the 
Government Notice No. R544 and 545, 18 June 2010 that FX Veneer (Pty) Ltd intends to 
submit a Basic Assessment Report to the National Department Environmental Affairs in 
Pretoria, for authorisation of activities identified in terms of section 24(2)(a) and (d) of the 
National Environmental Management Act, 1998 (Act No. 107 of 1998), the National 
Environmental Management: Waste Act (Act 59 of 2008) as well as the National Water Act 
(Act 36 of 1998). These activities may not commence without environmental authorisation 
from the competent authority and in respect of which the investigation, assessment and 
communication of potential impact must follow the procedure as described in regulations 27 to 
36 of the environmental impact assessment regulations, as published in Government Notice: 
No. R. 544 and 545, 18 June 2010.  
 
FX Veneer (Pty) Ltd, intends to construct a Medium Density Fibre plant on The Remainder of 
Portion 60 of the Farm Lothair 124 IT, Msukaligwa District Municipality, Mpumalanga 
Province.  
 
For further information with regard to the application or to register as an Interested and or 
affected party, please contact Ilze Ueckermann from Environmental Assurance (Pty) Ltd at 
Tel: 012 460 9768, Fax: 012 460 3071 or email her at ilze@envass.co.za within 30 days of the 
date of receipt of this notice.  
DEA Reference number: 14/12/16/3/3/1/661 and DEA/EIA/0001375/2012 
Waste License Reference number: 12/9/11/L970/6 
ENVASS Reference number: 055/12 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ilze Ueckermann. 


